
Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey Ali Riza Çolak pays a farewell call on Foreign Minister of Serbia Ivan Mrkić 
Monday, 29 October 2012.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkić received today a farewell visit
from Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey in Belgrade Ali Riza Çolak.  

Foreign Minister Mrkić expressed his gratitude to Ambassador Çolak for his contribution to the
strengthening of the bilateral relations and underlined the high level of political dialogue and
cooperation existing between the two countries.

Ambassador Çolak expressed his satisfaction at the results achieved during his term of office
and emphasized the importance of the good bilateral relations between the two countries.
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